Dear Ranger Families,

Tomorrow January 5th, we are excited to welcome our 3rd through 5th grade students in the building for Face-To-Face instruction. In following COVID 19 protocols we will always continue to put safety first. Please take time to review our car and bus procedures.

Car riders: All car riders will be dropped off by the gym circle located in the second driveway. Upon arrival, please be prepared to stop for student temperature checks followed by COVID-19 questions.

Upon arrival, please make sure that you have the New link open below.

https://forms.gle/dHANzsj9M252tVKf9

- Make sure that you <u>do not</u> complete the temp. reading section before arriving to the building.
- Make sure that your phone is visible by staff members that need to verify questions and see temp. recordings inputted. Waving devices and/or making obscene gestures delay morning student drop off and requires additional assistance.
- Onsite temp checks from staff are the only accurate checks that will be accepted.
- Parents, please make sure that you have signed your first and last name in the signature area. Mom, dad, grandma, etc. are not valid signatures and will result in delaying student drop off.
- Morning walkers will enter through the main entrance and follow the same procedure for temperature checks and COVID questions.

<u>Bus Riders</u>: Please make sure your child has their attestation form when boarding the bus each morning. Use the link below to access the form. https://app.perfectforms.com/PresentationServer/Form.aspx/Play/CgJmgAEi?f=CgJmgAEi

Schedule:

School hours are from 7:35 am to 2:05 pm.

Drop off begins at 7:15 am.

Dismissal begins at 2:00 pm.

Dismissal:

Car riders will remain in their classrooms until their name appears on their classroom TV. Bus riders will be dismissed one bus at a time. Bus numbers will be called over the intercom.

	Dismissal time	Exit From:
	beginning at:	
Bus Riders	2:05 pm	Main Entrance
Car Riders	2:00 pm	Gym

Thank you for your continued support and partnership as we strive to do what is best for our Reedy Fork students and families during these challenging times.

For all children,

Jeanelle Lindsay

Proud Principal at Reedy Fork Elementary

Reedy Fork Map

